From: Patrick Prendergast 

Sent: 05 October 2016 11:08

To: Alex Keen

Subject: RE: Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury [16/01599/F] 

Alex,

I have no comments on this change apart from expecting an amended landscape plan.

regards.

Patrick

Patrick Prendergast

Arboricultural Officer

Email: Patrick.prendergast@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I only work Thursdays and Fridays and alternate Wednesdays

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

01295 221804

 01295 221878 

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil   

www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil    

Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil

Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC

-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 24 August 2016 10:41

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury [16/01599/F] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

